
NICEC invites entries for the  
Bill Law Student Memorial Award 2019 

 
 

The award is a legacy and tribute to the work of Dr Bill Law, 

Founding Fellow of NICEC, who died in April 2017.  His work was 

recognised internationally and was significant in its impact on the 

way the career development is conceptualized and practised. The 

award will celebrate emerging innovation within the career 

development sector and importantly, the relationship between theory 

and practice.   

The prize 

The award will be made to a current or recent student who presents 

significant research and/or innovative practice to a panel of judges 

appointed from the NICEC Fellowship.   The prize will be a £50 book 

token, free attendance at NICEC seminars and network meetings for 

a year, and public recognition via the NICEC website.  The award 

will be presented at the NICEC conference in April 2019.  The 

winning entry may also be published in the NICEC Journal.  

How to enter 
Your submission should be a written piece of no more than 2,500 

words (+ or - 10%) excluding references.  It should be written in a 

style which is in line with NICEC Journal writing style guide.  You are 

free to choose your topic but we anticipate that you will write about 

something you have learned whilst on your course or undertaking 

research or practice.  Entries must be submitted to info@nicec.org  

between 30th September 2018 and 30th January 2019.  Only one 

entry per person is permitted.   

Eligibility 

We welcome entries from students currently or recently registered 

on a formal course or CPD programme in the broad field of career 

education, career guidance/counselling/coaching and career 

development. For example, qualification in career guidance, a CEC 

sponsored programme, or a CIPD programme.  Membership of 

NICEC is not necessary. The award is free to enter. For queries 

please use info@nicec.org.uk 
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